Honorable Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #181541

REMOVE NO LEFT TURN RESTRICTIONS AT THE INTERSECTION OF WEST WELLS STREET AND NORTH VEL PHILLIPS AVENUE

Dear Alderman Bauman:

In conjunction with the repaving and geometric changes at the intersection of West Wells Street and North Vel Phillips Avenue the no left turn restrictions at the intersection are no longer needed, we therefore recommend there permanent removal.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Samir Amin, P.E. City Engineer

JCB:clm

Honorable Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #181541

INSTALL NO U-TURN ON NORTH VEL PHILLIPS AVENUE

AT WEST HIGHLAND AVENUE NORTHBOUND

Dear Alderman Bauman:

In an effort to avoid unwanted conflicts between pedestrians and motorists dropping-off and picking-up arena patrons at the high volume pedestrian intersection of North Vel Phillips Avenue and West Highland Avenue we recommend the installation of the above captioned turn restriction.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Samir Amin, P.E. City Engineer

JCB:clm

Honorable Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #181541

INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON

WEST HIGHLAND AVENUE AND NORTH VEL PHILLIPS AVENUE

Dear Alderman Bauman:

In a review of the intersection of West Highland Avenue and North Vel Phillips Avenue during the arena project found the need to install an all-way stop control at the intersection based on the high level of pedestrian traffic at the intersection. Therefore, in the interest of public safety we recommend the installation of the above-captioned traffic control.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Samir Amin, P.E. City Engineer

JCB:clm

Honorable Chantia Lewis Alderwoman, 9th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 9TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #181541

INSTALL NO TRUCKING 3 TONS OR OVER ON NORTH 116TH STREET

AT WEST BROWN DEER ROAD SOUTHBOUND, AND ON

WEST BRITTANY WAY AT NORTH LAUER STREET WESTBOUND

Dear Alderwoman Lewis:

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic control restrictions.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since these streets are strictly residential and trucks are using them as a short cut, we recommend that heavy trucks be prohibited.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Samir Amin, P.E. City Engineer

JCB:clm